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Hi Hong, 

I just checked the Secretary of State, the IXC registration form, the CLEC application and 
called the company. 

The company name should be listed with a typo as follows: 

InterLink Globa1,Corp. 

It is listed on the IXC registration form this way. 

Since the company filed with the Secretary of State and requested the name as above, they 
will need to file an administrative change to add a space. They plan to do that, but do 
not want to delay the current CLEC and IXC application process. They will file a name 
change at a later date and add the space back. 

With this email, please change the company name on both of the above dockets as it is 
listed, without the space and with the capital L in GlobalLink. 

Thank you, 

Toni Joy McCoy 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Bureau of Market Development 
TMCCOY@PSC.STATE.FL.US 
850/413-6532 Direct Line 
850/413-6533 Fax Line 
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